
 

 

March 5, 2025 

To: House Committee on Economic Development, Small Business and Trade 

Re: Support for House Bill 2304 and -1 Amendment 

Dear Chair Nguyen, Vice-Chairs Diehl and Isadore, and members of the committee; 

On behalf of the Oregon State Fair Foundation, we ask for your support of House Bill 2304 
and -1 Amendment. It will provide crucial support to the Oregon State Fair and Expo Center 
as well as fairgrounds across Oregon. 

Your consideration is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely,  

Debbie McCune, President  

Oregon State Fair Foundation  

 


